Support Center for Students with Disability
Korea National College of Rehabilitation & Welfare
5-3 Jangan-Dong, Pyongtaek,
Kyongki-Do 459-070, Republic of Korea

Tel: 82-31-610-4782

Fax: 82-31-610-4786

Jan. 13, 2010

James J. DeCaro

Interim president

52 Lomb Memoeial Drive Rochester,

NY 14623,

585-475-6317

Dear . DeCaro

I am writing to ask if it is possible that our members can visit your center to learn about your vocational education program.

I am the head of Support Center for Students with Disability, Korea National College of Rehabilitation & Welfare (KNCRW). The KNCRW was established in 2002 by Korean government for the disabled students to get a chance of higher education in the full inclusive educational environment. There are about 40% of the disabled students and 60% of normal students in the KNCRW. You can find a general information of the KNCRW in the website of http://www.hanrw.ac.kr/eng/index.html.

The KNCRW has been looking for the partners (further or higher educational organization) in your country to exchange the educational information for the disabled and to setup the exchange program of student and professor as well. In doing my search for the proper higher/further educational organization for the disabled, I find out your organization.

Our members have a plan to visit several Universities and institutes in U.S.A. During the period of February, 1st, 2010 through February 6th, 2010.

During this visit we'd like to visit your place to learn about your advanced educational system, especially your supporting system for the disabled students. Also, I hope we could build a kind of partnership for the educational exchange program.

I know it is a kind of rush to ask to schedule our visit. But, because of our tight time schedule, I need to say that we wish to visit your institute on February 3^{th} or 4^{th} , 2010. It will be one day visit.

Wishing this could be a good chance to understand each other and to build an efficient partnership for the education of the disabled students, I'd like to express my gratitude for your attention.

I look forward to hearing from you soon,

Sincerely yours

Maria Kong

Director

Support Center for the Students with disabilities Korea National College of Rehabilitation & Welfare email:maria@hanrw.ac.kr